
Union Freedom Justice wants to hear from YOU!  

It should be no surprise, but not everyone in the company works in favorable conditions.  At 

times, members are taken advantage of or exploited with little recourse.  Often do we justify 

this treatment in our head with things such as: 

• “No one’s going to care, it’s an isolated incident.” 

• “The company is too big to fight anyway.” 

• “It’s not like I’ll get the representation I need from the Union.” 

• “THEY said they could do that because it was in the contract.” 

First, NEVER let the company interpret the contract for you.  They will use select phrasing 

to maintain confirmation bias.  It is one of many functions of your Union to protect you from 

these unfavorable conditions by interpreting the contract correctly.  

Secondly, these matters are often overlooked due to lack of communication or availability 

by the Union.  Union Freedom Justice is looking to rectify this issue with our promise of 

increase availability and improvements in overall communication.   

We at the UFJ are looking to direct our efforts at exactly what the membership needs.  By 

compiling these situations from the members, we can collectively address them, further 

strengthening our case and increasing the likelihood of reparations.  Leave a comment on our 

social media of any issues you face, or if you wish to remain anonymous, our email link is 

below.  If you pass this along to just one friend, and increase our reach, we can tackle these 

long plaguing issues.  Make sure to vote in the upcoming elections! 

Sincerely,  


